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Friday 27th June 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Eucharistic Congress 2025 
 
Our parish will be supporting the North Staffs Deanery Eucharistic Congress taking place 
Thursday 10th to Saturday 12th July. 
 
Children from our Chaplaincy Team have been invited to join us for the opening Mass on 
Thursday evening. 
 
We will be coming together as a school, Collegiate and parish during the school day on Friday 11th 
July, taking part in activities, in person and remotely, to celebrate this event. There will be no 
Celebration Assembly on this date. 
 
Families are welcomed to join the events on Saturday 12th July, taking place at St Margaret Ward 
Catholic Academy and Sacred Heart, Tunstall. Please see the information on the reverse of this 
letter on how to register. 
 
The congress will be a wonderful celebration of our faith, we look forward to sharing this with the 
children and it would be lovely to see you on 12th July! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

   Mrs Catalano 
   R.E. Lead 
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